THANSLATION SPANISH - ENGLISH

15th May 1958,

Mr. J. Stuart Jolly
Lloyd's Surveyor
LaS PALMAS

Dear Sir,

This will acknowledge your letter of the 28th and I
regret that 1 have been so long in answering it.

I regret I cannot give the information asked, for
reason that I have ceased to be interested in the vessel,

Apart from that, you have the certdnty that the vessel

is to change Owners and I do not think the o0ld Owners have sent
any official papers.

Consider this informstion confidential.
Yours faithfully,
Sgd.Jaime Molto MKunill
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